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DYSLEXIA in the FIE (Full and Individual Evaluation 

Diagnostician met with individual campuses to address students with reading difficulties and 
concerns.  The students will be addressed for possible Dyslexia and/or Learning Disabilities in 
reading through an FIE. As per the law firm Walsh and Gonzalez, it is in the districts best in-
terest, although not mandated by law to include this evaluation in the FIE and as a possible 
part of the SPED eligibility process. 

VISIT/TOUR of AUTISM SPECIALIST CLASSROOM 

SPED teachers observed a teacher with multiple students with varied levels of autism.  They 
were able to gain valuable tools and methodologies to implement in the classroom for stu-
dents with varied levels and demands of autism.   

ECI and BBPB 

We continue to keep the lines of communication open with Early Childhood Intervention 

CHILD FIND on website 

Federal law requires that we not only reach out to the community about child find, but that 
we clearly display what child find is and how to access this type of service on the home page 
of our school website.  With the help of Mrs. Salas, we have this clearly displayed on our 
home page, parent page and SPED page, both in English and in Spanish.  We have had posters 
in both languages displayed since August at the entrance of both campuses, in the SPED class-
rooms as well as throughout the businesses in our community. 

PAPERLESS SPED FILES 

We continue on our quest to make BBPBISD SPED department paperless.  We are at year 2012. 
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